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The Florian Trio 

 

 The Florian Trio will be performing on Saturday, Sept.17 at 

2 PM at Laurel Hill Mansion in East Fairmount Park. The 

grounds will open at 1 PM for picnicking before the concert.   

 This unique ensemble-violin, Pellegrina viola, cello, and 

guitar, has been delighting audiences with its duo and trio 

repertoire, which ranges from Italian Baroque, Classical, and 

Romantic masterworks, and sonatas and nocturnes written 

specifically for the group by its guitarist, Allen Krantz. The 

Florian Trio played its Carnegie Recital Hall debut in May, 2002 

to a capacity audience and was enthusiastically received. 

 

Tickets $20 

For more information and to purchase tickets visit www. 

Laurelhillmansion.org concerts@laurelhillmansion.org  


